
Is located outside at the 

Municipal Office                            

Monday to Friday                   

8:30am-4:30pm                                        
If you are dropping the letter 

off after hours please put it in 

the mail slot and we will make 

sure it gets to Santa. 
Santa’s Elves have  

dropped off a 2nd mailbox  

on the deck at the       

Echo Bay Home Hardware 

Letters can be dropped 

off until Monday,                          

December 14th 

Check out our new 
website at 

www.echobay.ca 
Now accepting ONLINE                      

ice bookings and payments!! 

Echo Bay’s                                            

Things To Do  In December 

Mark Your Calendars 
Saturday, December 12, 2020 
6:30 PM Start for the young and young at heart  

7-8 PM for the General Public                                
In true “DOWN THE LINE” backroad tour style 

Always be up to date on what we are doing by following                             
“From the Desk of the Leisure Service Coordinator” on Facebook!!! 


